
 
   

Discontinuation of CE marking 
 
 
Regarding the subject  
We Daito Mitech sorry for informing you of our decision 
 
We have officially announced that Daito Mitech X-ray film processor shipped after November 
2017 has no CE mark. 
 
This is because As far as we know, our products are not delivered to European customers. 
Also recently EU committee has been requesting to locate Authorized Representative in 
Europe to keep the CE mark which need pretty cost which we cannot absorb. 
 
For these two reasons we decided not to renew the CE Mark. 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact us via our contact 
page. 
 
 
And as always, we will continue to do our best to provide you with top quality Japanese 
manufactured x-ray film processors at a competitive price for customer.   
 
 
Kyoichi Takaishi 
Director 
Daito Mitech, Inc. 


